
 
 
 

 
STG Logistics is not responsible for demurrage nor per diem incurred. Please contact 
your STG representative with any further questions. 
 

NOTICE: Thanksgiving STG Holiday Closure 
 

 
Dear Business Partners,  
 
In observance of Thanksgiving Holiday, our STG Logistics facilities will be closed on 
Thursday, November 25th.  
 
Due to holiday and the high volume of imports, exports and IPI cargo, delays should be 
expected. We encourage cargo to be recovered from our facilities. 
 
 

 On Wednesday, November 24th:  
 Open regular hours nationwide.  
 STG LAX: last truck allowed at 3:30pm.  
 LGB1 and LGB2: last truck allowed at 4:30pm 

 On Friday, November 26th:  
 Open regular hours nationwide.  
 STG LAX: last truck allowed at 3:30pm.  
 LGB1 and LGB2: last truck allowed at 4:30pm 


